From: Marshall, Will - E&E [mailto:Will.Marshall@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 January 2018 16:30
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: 17/00601/DISC Land South West Of Bicester, Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road, Bicester
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Linda,

I have read the documents submitted and am happy for Condition No. 2 of Planning Application 17/02035/REM to be discharged.

Kind regards,

Will Marshall
Senior Transport Planner – Development Control
Cherwell West Oxfordshire and Oxford Locality Team
Communities Directorate
Oxfordshire County Council
County Hall
New Road
Oxford OX1 1ND
E-mail: will.marshall@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
Tel: 07584 262441
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